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Important Dates: 
 

Feb 

15     Father Daughter Dance 

17     No School—President’s Day 

18  No School—Catechist Training 

21     Mac n cheese lunch 4th grade fundraiser 

23  Family Mass—10 am 

24 Scholarship Breakfast  

25 Virtus Training Class 6:30 pm    

 

Principal: Mr. Jim McMains 

Email: jmcmains@icmonrovia.com 

The IC Connection 

      ENROLLMENT GOAL: 180 STUDENTS 

Calling All IC and Annunciation 

Alumni!  

In an effort to bring together Alumni of 
Immaculate Conception or Annunciation 
School, we have created an Alumni Page on 
our website. At the present time it consists of 
an information form. We would appreciate 
your time to fill out the form so we can start 
to organize an Alumni Association.  

 

PTO News 

The PTO has organized four committees to 
improve our school and activities for our 
children. If you would like to be involved in 
any or all of these committees, please call 
and we will provide you with the meeting 
times. 

 Fundraising and Scheduling Committee 
Student Supply Committee 

School and PE Uniform Committee 
Jog-a-Thon Committee (this year) 

 

CEF Applications 

The CEF Applications for tuition assistance can be handed in at anytime 
before March 28, 2014. You must provide income verification usually by 
your 2012 tax return or by a letter stating your annual income that has 
been notarized. If you have your 2013 taxes completed and they have a 
lower income, that tax return will be accepted. If you have had some sort 
of financial setback this year that would reduce your income, please 
include a letter of explanation with your application.  All new families that 
are thinking about enrolling for next fall need to fill out the application as 
they may receive tuition assistance for next school year. Even if you 
don’t meet the qualifications of the Catholic Foundation we will be using 
those numbers for our in-house assistance. No family can receive 
assistance if they don’t hand in a CEF Application. 

Reduced Tuition Offer 

For the remainder of the school year, Immaculate Conception Catholic School 
will continue to offer a $50 per month tuition introduce families to a Catholic 
Education. Please call office for more information. (626) 358-5129. 

Father/ Daughter Dance 

This Saturday is the Father/Daughter Dance. Tickets are still available at the 
school for $25, and tickets for each additional daughter cost $10. The price of 
tickets will increase at the door. The dance starts at 7:00 with dinner, dancing, 
pictures and a fun evening for all. 

School Closed 

School will be closed on Monday February 17 to observe President’s Day and 
also Tuesday the 18th for Teacher Catechist Training.  School will resume on 
Wednesday. 

Karate Demonstration 

Today at 3:00 pm Richard Lopez will be demonstrating a karate class and self-
esteem afterschool program. Richard will present his program to promote anti-
bullying through his karate expertise. He will hold a 4 week class of instruction 
which we hope leads into an afterschool activity for our school. The cost for 
these four weeks will be $25 

VIRTUS TRAINING WILL BE OFFERED TUESDAY, February 25th at 6:30 pm 

in the Parish Hall. All parents must be Virtus trained in order to volunteer at 

the school. Please call the rectory to sign up. 626-358-1166. 


